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Eyes Pi 

Congratulations to the winning Eyes Pi team, the 
Sherlock Skillens! Sophie is in S3 and Jessica attends 
Annanhill Primary.

Well done to runners-up, Team R0dger (Kate is in 
S3), and Team White (Jen is in S6). 

Thanks again to Mr Smith for yet another PiDay
triumph. You can read all about it here: 
https://www.east-
ayrshire.gov.uk/news/article/mr-smiths-eyes-pi-
puzzle-hunt



S2 and S3 Mandarin

S2 and S3 pupils are registered with Mandarin 
masterclasses organised by CISS (Confucius 
Institute for Scotland’s Schools) at the 
University of Strathclyde and Huadong Normal 
University. They have engaged very well with 
the videos and enjoyed presenting their 
learning in different ways. 

Their work has been featured in the CISS 
Spring 2o21 newsletter, which you can read 
here:  Spring_2021_newsletter.pdf (strath.ac 
.uk)

https://www.strath.ac.uk/media/faculties/hass/scilt/ciss/newsletters/Spring_2021_newsletter.pdf


Revision with Scholar

If you are in S4-6, Scholar is a useful resource. The video below explains what it can 
offer, including interactive course materials and automatically marked, end-of-topic and 
end-of-unit assessments for consolidation and revision.

http://bit.ly/StudyWithSCHOLAR6 and 



Please take personal responsibility for…

Keeping 2 metres between          Wearing your face covering            Following the one       Washing your hands with soap 
yourself and the people                at all times unless you have             way system.                  and using the sanitiser provided.   
around you.                                       a specific medical exemption. 



Have a great week, Grange.

• Work hard.

• Be kind.

• Stay safe. 


